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Spencer Shambray

From: James Wilbur
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 2:40 PM
To: Spencer Shambray
Subject: RE: PCs

Spencer, I have compared the feature codes from the bid with the codes submitted by Advantage 
Networks and everything matches. 
 
Let’s move forward and submit this for Commission approval. 
 
Thank you and thank your team for the assistance with this bid. 
 
James A. Wilbur, CGCIO 
Information Technology Director 
City of Margate 
5790 Margate Boulevard 
Margate, Florida  33063 
954-972-6454 
My Office Hours: Monday-Thursday 8am-6pm 

 
 
From: Spencer Shambray  
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 2:03 PM 
To: James Wilbur <jwilbur@margatefl.com> 
Subject: PCs 
 
 
 
Spencer L. Shambray, CPPB 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Margate 
5790 Margate Boulevard 
Margate, FL  33063 
sshambray@margatefl.com 
(954) 935-5341 Phone 
 


